
From: Yvonne Leddy [mailto:Yvonne.Leddy@midsussex.gov.uk] 
Sent: 09 November 2017 11:34
To: Nick Rogers; Susan Dubberley
Cc: Tom Clark
Subject: DM/17/4425 – Planning consultation for exploratory borehole, Lower Stumble Wood,
London Road, Balcombe, West Sussex.
 
Hi Nick
 
Our response:
 
Environmental Protection issues
Our concern is to protect local residents and the local environment from any negative impacts
from the proposed operation. In particular we would like a reassurance from you that you will
apply and enforce conditions to the application that will ensure that residents are not affected
by an unreasonable level of noise, particularly at unsocial hours; that air quality is maintained,
including the control of odour from flaring, and that groundwater is protected from the effect
of pollution.
 
Regards
 
Yvonne Leddy
Business Unit Leader
Environmental Health & Building Control
Tel:01444 477300
Fax:01444 477366
yvonne.leddy@midsussex.gov.uk
www.midsussex.gov.uk
 
Working together for a better Mid Sussex

 

                   

Plan checking – Site inspections – Pre-application advice – Thermal calculations–Structural
engineering assessments –Training events– Partnership working
For further information on any of the above services please email bcinfo@midsussex.gov.uk
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